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Switching of Major Under FYUGP Framework- 2024 Admission Batch 

Students of the Third Semester (Four Year) Undergraduate Programme (FYUGP) are hereby informed 
that, as per the Mahatma Gandhi University Order No. 5112/AC A4/2025/MGU, dated 04.06.2025, and 
the adoption of the same by Academic Council of Marian College Kuttikkanam, an option is available 
for switching their Major programme within the college, subject to the following conditions: 

1. Eligibility: 
Students who have pursued a Minor or Multidisciplinary Course (MDC) of a particular discipline 
during the first or second semester are eligible to apply for a major programme of that discipline. 

2. Selection Criteria: 
The major switch will be permitted based on a rank list, which will be prepared using the credit point 
obtained by the student for the respective Minor or MDC course/courses studied. 

3. Application Fee: 

o For students belonging to SC/ST categories: ~50/-
o For all other categories: ~200/-

4. Mode of Application: 

Students interested in switching their major are required to submit an application in the prescribed 
format (available from the FYUGP Nodal Office) along with the applicable fee within the notified 

deadline. 

5. Important Note: 

• The application for major switch should be submitted on or before 25 June 2025. 

• The availability of seats in the preferred major is subject to departmental capacity and academic 
regulations. 

• The switch, once approved, will be final and binding. 

Students are advised to carefully consider their academic interests and performance before applying for 
a major change. For further clarification or assistance, please contact the office of the FYUGP Nodal 
Officer. 
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